

THE PERMIT OF PE



Retirements

NPPD Board of Directors Meeting September 2025

John C. McClure, Executive Vice President of External Affairs and General Counsel



Keith A. Cox



Keith Cox Shift Leader Gerald Gentleman Station Employed: December 16, 1980 Retirement: September 30, 2025

44.5 Years of Service

Kevin L. Mundhenke



Kevin Mundhenke

Senior Line Technician - Distribution

O'Neill

Employed: July 8, 1985

Retirement: November 30, 2025

40 Years of Service



THE POST PEOPLE



Stay connected with us.







